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Hi Karl,
 
Thanks for your time this morning on the phone.
 
As discussed, we understand there was a public submission made in support of the SSDA. This
submission was received from a company named ‘Geosentinel Australia Pty Ltd’. The submission
contained marketing materials for ‘Washbox’ technology, which (based on the submission) is a
product used to recycle washwater generated by construction trades.
 
Because this submission appeared to be a business development / marketing exercise and made no
comment relevant to the SSDA, we deliberately ignored it. We now understand DPIE want the
Applicant to formally respond to this submission.
 
On this – we contend that the submission (while made in support of the SSDA) is not relevant to the
matters for consideration under section 4.15 of the EP&A Act. Construction impacts will be managed
in accordance with the Preliminary Construction Management Plan submitted with the SSDA and
appropriate conditions of consent.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further.
 
Kind regards,

EDWARD GREEN
SENIOR CONSULTANT
D +61 2 8233 7607
T +61 2 8233 9900
M +61 430 510 973
E egreen@urbis.com.au

 

 
 

 
ANGEL PLACE, LEVEL 8, 123 PITT STREET 
SYDNEY, NSW 2000, AUSTRALIA

 
Our highest priority is the health and wellbeing of our
people, clients and community. Click here to read
Urbis’ response to COVID-19.
 
Urbis recognises the traditional owners of the land on which we work.
Learn more about our Reconciliation Action Plan.

 
This email and any files transmitted are for the intended recipient's use only. It
contains information which may be confidential and/or protected by copyright. Any
personal information in this email must be handled in accordance with the Privacy
Act 1988 (Cth). If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender
and permanently delete the email. Any confidentiality or copyright is not waived or
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